Rachel Tibbetts

From: George Smith

Sent: 30 March 2021 08:41

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: planning application 21/00517/F

from: spencerbolland [

Sent: 29 March 2021 17:09
To: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: planning application 21/00517/F

Dear Sir,
| would like to object in the strongest possible terms to the above planning application.

Apart from the position of the site being most inappropriate for Motor Cross events it will also encourage far more
traffic speeding through our village with the accompanying noise, excessive environmental pollution and
unnecessary excessive litter in our verges. Once the decision has been reached will you kindly let me know of the
results, please.

Many thanks.

Arthur Spencer-Bolland
Wroxton Grange
Church Street

Wroxton St. Mary
Banbury

Oxfordshire OX15 6QE

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



